
 

 BROTHERS AND SISTERS  

     THE NEXT   

Local General Meeting  

WILL BE HELD VIA  Zoom 

(VIDEO CONFERENCING)  

IN ORDER TO JOIN THE MEETING, YOU WILL NEED TO SUPPLY AN EMAIL  

ADDRESS TO THE RECORDING SECRETARY AT: 

calgaryshopsteward@gmail.com 

On or before January 26th 2024 

THE MEETING WILL BE HELD ON 

Sunday January 28th 2024 
   At  

9:00 am MST 
AN INVITATION WILL BE EMAILED PRIOR. 

If you would like any reports or correspondence 

To be discussed it needs to be submitted to  

finsec@unifor4050.ca  

Before January 26th 2024 

mailto:finsec@unifor4050.ca

